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Dear parents and carers, 
 
Guidance for respiratory infections is linked to this letter. We request that parents and carers keep 
your child at home if they are ill. We do expect children to attend if they are well enough.  It may be 
useful at times to have your child checked for Covid 19 to help us keep our more vulnerable children 
safe and to help keep as many staff in school as we can. 
 
We no longer have tests provided by Government so unfortunately you would need to source these 
yourself. 
 
Covid management in school. 
 
School staff remain alert to the risks of Covid and other infections in school. 
 
 

 Rigorous hand washing routines are in place for staff and pupils 

 Hand sanitiser is readily available 

 Pupils are encouraged to wash hands regularly  

 Staff have access to resources for care routines 

 CO2 monitoring are in place 

 Windows and doors are open as much as is practically possible 

 Outdoor learning is encouraged 

 
Please support us by encouraging your child to use good hand hygiene where possible. 
 
Where infections may occur staff test and report to school.  We are still affected by staff shortage.   
 
Please help us to keep school provision safely open to as many children and staff as possible by 
keeping your child at home if they are ill. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

P Selby 

Mrs P Selby 
Head Teacher 

 
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/respiratory-tract-infection/ 
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